
 

 
 
 

August / September 2017  
 

 

Welcome back to art class with Mrs. LoBianco! I am excited for a new 

school year. I have been looking for some new ideas and fun things to 

do this year with all grade levels. 

 

 

Here is what students have been working on in August and September: 

 

 

 All grades started out their first day of art learning about the 

 procedures and rules for the art room. They also received their 

 assigned seat. 

 

 

 Grades 1-5 began the year learning or reviewing the steps for 

 doing the Weekly Draw in their sketchbooks. They spend 3-4 

 minutes each class making an observational drawing of an object 

 or artifact. 

 

 

ALL grades also celebrated International Dot Day by listening to the 

story The Dot by Peter H. Reynolds and creating different types of dot 

artwork.  

 

 5
th 

Mono Print Dot 

 4
th

 Collaborative Quarter Dots 

 3
rd

 Warm and Cool Dots 

 2
nd

 Positive and Negative Dots 

 1
st

 Spin Painting Dots and Fancy Frames 

 K Blurred Marker Dots 

 

 

 

 

       Mrs. LoBianco 

 

 
 

http://www.johncoulthart.com/feuilleton/2007/02/02/jasper-johns/

